
   

 New River Community College Board 
 Building and Sites Committee Meeting  
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 December 3, 2020 
 
The meeting of the NRCC College Board Building and Sites Committee was held on Thursday, 
December 4, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. via Zoom videoconferencing. Meeting was held electronically 
due to COVID-19 restrictions. 
 
COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT 
Mr. Bill Cunningham – NRCC College Board Member – Pulaski County 
Dr. Peggy Dewald-Link – NRCC College Board Member - Floyd County 
Mr. Jonathan Sweet – NRCC Board Member – Pulaski County 
 
STAFF PRESENT 
Ms. Angie Covey, Executive Director of NRCC Educational Foundation 
Mr. John Van Hemert, Vice President for Finance and Technology 
 
Mr. John Van Hemert called the committee meeting to order via Zoom at 2:00 p.m.  
 
During the College Board meeting held on September 14, the Building and Sites Committee 
recommended adding photos and a brief description of all individuals who have had college 
buildings/facilities named after them to the wall near the Admissions Office. The 
recommendation was approved by the College Board. The Beautification Committee was asked 
to meet to discuss logistics and report back to the Committee and full Board at the December 
meeting.  
 
Ms. Covey presented the Beautification Committee’s suggested plan which would include 
adding an acrylic plaque beside the name plaque in each building and classroom that is named 
for an individual. This plaque would include a photo and brief description of the person for 
whom that facility was named for. She stated that another suggestion from the Board was to 
include plaques in the Admissions Office area in Rooker Hall. She stated that most students do 
not enter this area due to the convenience of online processes. She noted the committee 
suggested adding these to the administration wing of the college. 
 
After a discussion, Dr. Dewald-Link made a motion to accept the presentation of the 
Beautification Committee in terms of acrylic plaques designating more information the 
individuals for whom facilities are named. The motion carried a proper second and was 
unanimously approved by the committee.  
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 2:20 p.m.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Kathy Ridpath 
           

 


